
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT NOTIFICATION 
State Road (SR) 25/US 27 from SR 818/Griffin Road (MP 7.0) to Truck Stop (MP 7.489) 

Broward County, Florida 

Financial Project ID: 441795-1-52-01  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about the proposed 

lighting improvement project along SR 25/US 27 from SR 818/Griffin Road (MP 7.0) to Truck Stop (MP 7.489). 

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS  

● Upgrading the existing lighting system  

        to meet current standards  

● Removing existing light poles 

● Installing new light poles  

● Adjust impacted guardrails 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Adham Naiem, P.E. , LEED Green Associate 

Project Manager- Roadway Design Section 6 

Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

Phone: (954) 777-4440 or Toll Free (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4440 E-mail: adham.naiem@dot.state.fl.us 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 

● Construction Start Date: Fall 2021  

● Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 

● Construction Cost Estimate: $ 607,107.00  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 

● Daytime temporary lane closures during  

       non-peak hours will occur 

● All work will be done in phases to reduce 

the impacts of construction to the 

community 

● No full roadway closures or detours will 

occur    

● Access to businesses and residential 

properties will be maintained at all times 

during construction 

For more information, please visit: 

https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/future_projects_index.asp 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accom-

modations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Adham Naiem, P.E. 

Project Manager. 



Florida Department of Transportation 

Office of Design 

ATTN: Adham Naiem, P.E.   

3400 W Commercial Blvd 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  

ROAD DESIGN IN PROGRESS  

State Road (SR) 25/US 27 from SR 818/Griffin Road (MP 7.0) to 
Truck Stop (MP 7.489)  


